
         

 

 

02 January 2025 

 

Absence of Bisphenol A and Bisphenol S Statement 

 

Inline Plastics Corp.’s primary sheet suppliers have provided notification that they do not intentionally add or use neither 

Bisphenol A nor Bisphenol S in their manufacturing process, and do not anticipate it being present in the raw materials 

that they purchase. 

Inline Plastics Corp. does not introduce Bisphenol A or Bisphenol S during the converting process of raw materials to 

thermoformed containers. 

Customers must make their own determination that the use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in the 

intended applications. 

This certificate is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 

previous certificates that might otherwise be effective. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie VanBennekom 

Corporate Quality and Compliance Manager 

Inline Plastics Corp. 


